
1

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 9:40 AM
To: Isabel Leung
Subject: FW: [External] Re: OP.17.002 and Z.17.003 - Official Plan and Zoning By-law Amendment Applications 

Resubmission

From: MAURIZIO FAVA    
Sent: Sunday, June 19, 2022 6:50 PM 
To:

 
 

 
 

 
 

Subject: [External] Re: OP.17.002 and Z.17.003 ‐ Official Plan and Zoning By‐law Amendment Applications Resubmission

To Whom It May Concern, 
As a member of the Giotto Crescent community, I would like to express my opposition to the 
proposed development (OP.17.002 and Z.17.003).with hope that the city council will continue to stand 
with our community in opposing this development. 
Sincerely, 
Maurizio Fava 

On Sunday, June 19, 2022, 06:39:55 p.m. EDT, Tony Gullo  wrote:  

As an original home owner on Giotto Cres I oppose this latest proposal. I’m counting on City Council to support all of us 
on Giotto Cres to deny this proposal. 

Thank you Tony Gullo  

On Jun 19, 2022, at 6:29 PM, Rosalba Gullo wrote: 

As a resident of Giotto Crescent,  
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